
 

 

PSA FROM THE SRST LIHEAP OFFICE 

April 5, 2024 
 

OUR OFFICE WILL RELEASE THE ECIP2 IN THE AMOUNT OF $400 ON MONDAY, 
APRIL 8TH.  IF YOU HAVE ALREADY BEEN APPROVED FOR LIHEAP, YOU DO NOT 
HAVE TO FILL OUT ANOTHER APPLICATION FOR THE ECIP.  DELIVERIES ARE 
SCHEDULED AT THE DISCRETION OF VENDORS. 

A SUMMER FILL WILL BE RELEASED THE SECOND WEEK OF JULY TO CLOSE OUT 
THE 2023 – 2024 LIHEAP SEASON.   

AS A REMINDER, LIHEAP IS A SUPPLEMENTAL PROGRAM AND IS NOT INTENDED 
TO SUPPORT 100% OF YOUR ANNUAL FUEL COSTS. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE AND UNDERSTANDING. 

 

 

Deanne Bear Catches, DIR. 
      SRST LIHEAP DEPT.  

 


